Fields-Ertel Widening Project

PROJECT SCOPE

The Fields-Ertel Widening Project will widen Fields-Ertel Road between
Snider Road and Wilkens Boulevard from two to five lanes. Two lanes
will be built in each direction, along with a center turn lane. In
addition, intersection improvements will be made at Fields-Ertel Road
and Snider Road, as well as at Fields-Ertel Road and Wilkens
Boulevard. Curb, gutter, and storm sewer improvements will be
made, and sidewalks will be built along the north and south sides of
the project.

Currently, the road suffers from poor vertical alignment and sight
distance issues. In addition, the roadway is carrying more traffic than
it was intended to, and congestion is a problem during peak travel

fimes. $ ] 2.5 million

The proposed improvements will adjust the roadway alignment,
support better connectivity and travel tfimes and make this section of
road safer for those who travel through this busy area in southwest
Warren County and northeast Hamilton County.

Expected Total
Construction Cost:

TENTATIVE PROJECT SCHEDULE

2020-2021 2021-2022 2022-2023 2024
Final Design Right-of-Way Work Utility Relocation Construction

QUESTIONS?

Please contact:

Dan Corey, Warren County

Transportation Improvement District by a partnership between the Hamilton
210 West Main Street, Lebanon, Ohio 45036 County Engineer’s Office and the Warren

513-431-1229 | Dan.Corey@co. warren.oh.us County Engineer’s Office.



